
      Balcones Canyonlands Chapter TXMN 

Chapter Meeting Agenda 

3/9/2021 

Webex online  
  
 

 
Attendees:  Audrey Gray, Beverly Cusmano, Beverly Penn, Brenda Foss, Brooke Keltgan, Carol, 
Deborah Holle, Erick Tillerson,  Gene Janulis, Gabriel Miller, Jane Neu, J. Laisy,  Jordyn 
Dwyer, Julian Yates, Karen Yates, Kelly Kaye, Larry Root, Laney Green, Mac Coffelt, Ruthann 
Panipinto,  Sam Voltaggio,  Samantha Banken, Samantha Dula, Sandra Williams, Shayla 
Fleshman, Sheila Endres, Steve Brockway, Suzy Merriweather, Tania Homayoun,  
 
7:00 pm Presentation: Frogs and Toads of Central Texas 
 
 By Marsha May 
 
New Business:  
 
Board members gave the following reports.  
 
Gene Janulis/Treasurers report. Gene reportedthat currently the chapter has $8828.80 in the 
bank. The chapter has paid about $900in textbooks and Gene is working on a budget for the year. 
Of the 41 members, only 27 have renewed year to date. THere was a clarification that the current 
class does not owe dues.  
 
Sheila Endres (2020/2021 Class). Sheila is taking over as director fo VMS from Amy. Her first 
goal is to get all trainees back on track with entering training and volunteer hours. With 
vaccinations ramping up, she is optimistic that we will be able to hold the April 9 and May 22 
field trips. The class will split into two groups to attend the field trips.  She talked about pushing 
graduation off until June in the hopes to holding graduation in person for both this year and last 
years class.  
 
Communications: Jacqueline has resigned as communications chair and the chapter is looking 
for a replacement. The committee handles updates to the chapter website such as calendar 
listings, the Weekly Reader, and social media postings.  
 
Jane Neu reported for the diversity committee and they are looking approach diversity by 
branching into the three pillars: education, service, and recruitment.  
 
BCP is looking for volunteers and it is a great way to get volunteer hours.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.  


